
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Wednesday, 06 April 2022 
 
A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 

 

We are fast approaching our Easter holidays. Parents are reminded that school will close for 
holidays on Holy Thursday at 11.45am.  

Primary three children will stay in school until 3.00pm beginning our first day back after Easter , 
Monday 25th April. Primary 3 After School sport will be on at 3pm - 4pm on both 26th April & 3rd 
May 2022. 

A few days later on Friday 29th April, our Primary 7 children will receive The Sacrament of 
Confirmation at a ‘shortened’ ceremony of approximately 45 minutes. School will be open for all 
other children on this day. 

Arrangements for Confirmation are as follows: - 

The ceremony will begin at 11.00am 

Each child will have a full seat reserved for themselves, their Sponsor, parents and immediate 
family towards the front of the chapel. The remainder of seats towards the back of the chapel will 
be on a first come first served basis. Adults are currently required to wear face masks though this 
may have changed by the 29th April.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

_________________ 

 

Mr Donal Keenan 

PRINCIPAL 
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JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 


